

January 6, 2021

Dear P.S. 81 Families,

I want to keep you updated as to our school closing. I have been in constant contact with the DOE situation room. As of now, a decision about reopening the school has not been made. They have promised that I will receive a decision by 6:00 pm. As soon as I have a final decision from the DOE situation room, I will email you and dojo you with the decision.

Thank you for your continued support and patience.

Best Regards,

Anne